
Book Week (4th – 8th March)    
 

Book Week is always one of the highlights of the year. This year, Book Week also falls on 

International Women’s Day (8th March). During Book Week the children will be reading about 

inspirational women-women that changed the world. 

World Book Day- Thursday 7th March- As our theme is Inspirational Women, children and staff 

can come to school dressed up as any female characters from a book or any characters from a 

book written by a female. Here are just a few popular female authors: JK Rowling ( Harry 

Potter) Jacqueline Wilson (anything linked to Tracy Beaker), Julia Donaldson ( Gruffalo, Room 

on a Broom), Katherine Rundell (animals from The Explorer), Enid Blyton ( characters from 

Noddy). Please don’t worry, most books/stories link to women in one way or another! 

 

 

 

 

If you have any unwanted children’s books at home in good condition please send them into 

school. We will host a preloved book fair on World Book Day (Thursday 7th March) . 

Your child will receive a £ 1 book token, provided by the World Book Day Charity. This token 

can be exchanged for any of the free World Book Day books, or it can be used to get £1 off any 

full priced book up until Sunday 31st March. You can redeem your World Book Day token at the 

following retailers: Tesco, The Works, Asda, Waterstones and WHSmith. The token cannot be 

redeemed online. For more information about World Book Day please visit the site: 

www.worldbookday.com. 

During Book Week a lot of exciting events will be taking place in school. We will be giving the 

children even more opportunities to read for pleasure. Please encourage your child to read or 

share a book at home or join a local library. There are also lots of books you can read and listen 

to online. If you can spare any time, please speak to your child’s class teacher about popping 

into school to listen to readers. If you are interested in becoming a regular reading volunteer, 

please speak to Mrs.Tarrington or leave your details at the office. 

Many Thanks, 

Mrs.Tarrington   

Keeeep reading !!   

This year’s Book Week Photograph Competition is: Reading In My Pj’s.  

Find yourself a good book and settle down to reading it in your pj’s. Take a 

photograph then send it into school with your name and class on the back. 

All entries to be in by Friday March 8th.  Good luck! 

 

 

 


